
Staff Updates for Environmental Commission, August 2024 

 
 
Office of Sustainability and Innovation 

• Newly-formed Move Out Ann Arbor (MOAA) Coalition collects unwanted materials for 
reuse during recent University of Michigan student move-out: During its inaugural 
year, the newly-formed MOAA coalition, including representatives from the university, 
local non-profits, haulers, and the city, successfully diverted approximately 34 tons of 
material from local landfills during the recent University of Michigan student move out 
season. The newly established network sought to promote socially-beneficial material 
reuse and recycling and to improve the move-out experience for students and the 
larger community. 

 

• The Green Fair will be held September 20, 2024 from 5-8pm in downtown Ann Arbor. 
Tabling applications can be found at www.a2gov.org/greenfair for interested parties. 

 

Public Services 

• The Water Recovery Facility is having their open house on Saturday, Sept. 14 from 
9 a.m. – noon. All ages are invited to tour the facility and participate in fun activities. 
Details and tour reservation times are up on their homepage: 
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/waste-water-treatment/Pages/default.aspx  
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